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Index 711-003 
Interchange Markings 

 
ORIGINATION 

Date: April 5, 2023 

Name: Rick Jenkins 

Phone: (850) 414-4355 

Email: Rick.Jenkins@dot.state.fl.us 
 
COMMENTARY 

18" diagonal markings on entrance ramps were deleted because they were not required by the AASHTO 

Greenbook. 
 
COMMENTS AND RESPONSES   

BLACK = Industry Review Comments    BLUE = Standard Plans Response   GREEN = Change Made to Index      
 

Name: Nadir Rodrigues 
Date: 6/1/2023 
COMMENT: Proposal is to remove 18” diagonal markings from shoulders just before on-ramp gore area. 
It would be better to leave them, but they are probably being removed due to cost of maintenance and 
that is understandable. 
 
RESPONSE: This requirement is being removed because the AASHTO Greenbook does not show these 
markings in this scenario.   
 
CHANGE MADE TO INDEX: No 
 
Response Date: 6/1/2023 


